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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD PANEL
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20888

January 22, 1979

Mr. W. Andrew Baldwin

1 Director
Friends of the Earth
124 Spear

San Francisco, California 94105
Dear Mr. Baldwin:

Ve received your request of January 18, 1975, to
make ‘a limited appearance statement at the resumed Diablo
Canyon hearing on February 6, 1979. Since we had heard
193 limited appearance statements prior to the December &,
1978, hearing, we acquiesced to the request of all parties,
anludtng the Joint Intervenors, to set a time certain at
the beginning of the December hearing for limited appearanc

statexents. The parties suggested two days, so on December &
and 5 we heard 146 limited appearance statements. Many
others submitted written statements. Many of the oral and
written statements were from the San Francisco area.

We will not be hearing additional oral statements but

if you choose to submit a written statement, we will welcome
ic.

Sincerely,

%m/ T

Bowers, Chairman
For the Atomic Safety and
Licensing Board

Stephens




